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Friday 11th July 2025 

Dear Parents, 

 

Euxton Superstars! 

Congratulations to this week’s class Superstars: 

Reception:  Ada and Leo 

Year 1:  George McB and Amber-Rose 

Year 2:  Theo and Reggie 

Year 3:  Charlotte and Benjamin  

Year 4:  Imogen, Oliver and Jack 

Year 5:  Elizabeth and Johnny 

Year 6:  Henry and Thomas 

Well done to you all! 

 

 

Y6 Service 

Thank you to our Year 6 class for leading a special service of thanks and reflection on Thursday in 

church.   It was lovely to hear each class share their memories about the class and listen to Year 6 

children share their thoughts and special memories from their journey through primary school. Your 

first day at school pictures were very cute! 

 

There are more activities planned for our Year 6 next week as it is their last week in school. As well 

as joining in a prayer day and 1st Aid day, the class will enjoy a Y6 -v- Staff game of rounders on 

Tuesday followed by a pizza picnic and on Thursday Mrs Bradley and team are preparing a very 

special leavers lunch for the class to enjoy.  

 

Leavers Disco 

Y4, Y5 and Y6 had a terrific movie themed night at last night’s disco. A great evening to celebrate 

Y6 and the end of term! Thank you to the PTFA for organising this fun evening for the children with 

special thanks to Kate Cooper for taking the lead in organising the event and all the volunteers 

and supporters who helped to make it a super celebration for our Class of 2025. 

 

  

PTFA meeting 

PTFA meeting to review the year will take place on Monday 14th July 

on Teams at 6.30pm. All welcome. Please let the team know if you 

would like to receive the link to the meeting. 

 

 

 

PTFA Lucky Numbers Winner 

Congratulations to one of our ex-parents Mrs Briscoe whose name was pulled out of the hat this 

morning in Celebration Worship.  £20 is on it’s way home to you! 

 

 

Church Vacancy 

Please see the flyer below for details of a job as Church Community Centre Caretaker. 
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Prayer day  

Next Tuesday we will all take part in a day of prayer. The children will visit prayer spaces around 

school to engage in personal reflection and prayer through creative activities. The children will be 

able to explore faith, spirituality, and personal reflection on various themes. 

 

First Aid Day 

Next Wednesday the children will take part in class workshops focusing on this important life skill. 

Thank you to Mrs Wiles for organising the activities for the day.  

 

Summer Term Key Dates Ahead 

Monday 14th July – Last swimming session for Y3. 

Thursday 17th July – Reception class end of year assembly for parents 9.15am 

Thursday 17th July – EuXton Factor 2pm 

Friday 18th July – End of school year and toy day. Children can bring a toy/game into school to 

share with friends. Please make sure these are not valuable toys and not an electronic device. 

School will finish at 1.30pm. Please note, there is no ASC on this day. Message from the school office 

As we approach the end of the school year please can we remind parents to ensure their ParentPay 

balances are up to date.  We note there are still many new blue PE shirts to be paid for and at this 

time of year lots of new uniform is sent home via your children.  This is all done in good faith on the 

understanding that as soon as uniform is received, it is paid for.  If your child is moving up to Y3 in 

September please remember to inform Miss Croft a.croft@euxton.lancs.schg.uk of your child’s meal 

pattern for September remembering that school meals have now to be paid for from Y3 onwards 

and cost £2.90 per day.  Please also remember to label all items of clothing, drinks bottles etc that 

come into school.   Thank you for your co-operation with all of this.   

 

Pre-Loved Uniform 

A reminder that Christine Farrington collects any donations of pre-loved uniform (via the school 

office who will pass it on). To contact Christine for any requests for uniform please go to the 

Facebook page Euxton C of Pre-Loved Uniform or email Christine  directly 

at euxtoncofeuniform@gmail.com. Thank you Christine for providing this service for our families, it is 

very much appreciated. 

 

Stagecoach Chorley 

A flyer has been emailed to all parents about a summer workshop.  This might be something your 

child would like to do in the holidays if they enjoy singing, dancing and acting. 

 

Have a lovely weekend and enjoy the Women’s Euros match between England and Wales if you 

are watching the game on Sunday. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Mrs Ash 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

In our Christian family, we all SHINE in the light of Jesus. 

Wisdom  Compassion  Humility  Friendship  Peace  Trust  Forgiveness  Hope 
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